
From: Ian Hancock [mailto:Ianhancock79@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 2:22 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass 
 
Ian Hancock 
1733 Hatfield Rd 
Hopkinton, NH 03229 
 
November 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
My name is Ian Hancock, i am from Hopkinton New Hampshire, and i am writing to you in opposition to 
the proposed Northern Pass Transmission Project. I have lived in New Hampshire my entire life, and for 
the past five (5) years i have been working in the Outdoor Industry, primarily as a rock climbing 
instructor and mountain guide. My livelihood is based around tourism and with that the immense 
natural beauty of New Hampshire, so i am understandably upset about the proposal of the Northern 
Pass Transmission Project and its 100+ft transmission towers along with vast clear-cutting efforts 
needed for their installation. Living in northern New Hampshire i can say with certainty that tourism is 
the economic engine of the north county, and that the Northern Pass Transmission Project proposal will 
irreparably damage that engine. Please do the right thing and put forth efforts to oppose the Northern 
Pass Transmission Project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ian Hancock 
 

mailto:Ianhancock79@gmail.com

	From: Ian Hancock [mailto:Ianhancock79@gmail.com]

